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BY E-MAIL 

       regulatory@hydroone.com 
 
July 13, 2021 
 
Eryn MacKinnon 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator, Regulatory Affairs  
Aux Energy Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
7th Floor, South Tower 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
 
 
Dear Ms. MacKinnon: 
 
Re: Aux Energy Inc. 

Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
 OEB File Number EB-2021-0168 
  
On May 21, 2021, Aux Energy Inc. filed a notice of proposal under section 80 of the 
Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (OEB Act).The notice was filed with respect to the 
applicant’s intent to purchase an equity interest in the Limited Partnership that will own 
two storage facilities in Ontario by an affiliate of the licensed transmitters and 
distributors in Ontario.  
 
This letter is to inform you that, having considered the criteria under section 82 of the 
OEB Act, the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of the proposal. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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